
Dear Benjamin Imhonde: 

 

 Good indeed that you have answered promptly my e-mail. 

 I just don’t know who is Dr. Segun Dawod, referred in your e-mail. 

 Anyway, I’m enclosing in an Word file, the picture I have. 

 Let me know if the Royal Family of Benin will see the enclosed picture. 

 

 

 
 Regards, 
 
 José Luiz P. da Costa 


